TARLAC EXTENSION OFFICE

Please be advised that the SEC Tarlac
Extension Office will be CLOSED on Friday,
January 20, 2023, pursuant to Presidential
Proclaomation No. 124, declaring the said
date, a special (hon-working) day in the
City of Tarlac in celebration of the 7th Kaisa
Festival.

The public may send their concerns fto
secteo@sec.gov.ph.

For everyone's information and guidance.

Thank you.
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